
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 26, 2023 
 
 

Via email to necarrio1@hotmail.com 
 
Mr. Norman Carrio 
1346 Havelock Dr. 
Spring, TX  77386 
 
 Re:  Texas Forensic Science Commission (“TFSC”) Complaint No. 23.12 Carrio, Norman (Harris 
  Co. District Attorney, Houston Police Department; Autopsy, Firearms/Toolmarks)  
 
Dear Mr. Carrio, 
 
 This letter is to inform you that the referenced complaint was dismissed by TFSC staff for failure to 
state an allegation of negligence or misconduct related to a forensic analysis of physical evidence in your 
case.  As the state oversight body for accredited crime laboratories and their licensed analysts, the TFSC’s 
jurisdiction extends only those entities and not to any of the subjects of your complaint. 
 
 The TFSC has no jurisdiction over attorneys, law enforcement, judges or licensed medical personnel.  
Your allegations against a district attorney and a police department therefore cannot be considered by this 
Commission.  Additionally, the TFSC has no authority over autopsies conducted by a medical examiner or 
any other forensic pathologist who is a licensed physician.   
 

 
 
        Sincerely,  
 

Robert Smith 
        Robert Smith 
        Staff Attorney 
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